Rocky Mountain Recycling Meeting Summary

A Neighborhood meeting was held at RMR's site at <u>6425 Brighton</u> <u>Blvd</u> from 6 to 7 pm on 11/2/23.

Approximately 10 people were present, including 2 members of the Commerce City Planning staff, 5 people from RMR, 2 people from FIC, and one member of the public (a next door neighbor to the north of the site.). Two of the RMR employees were also long time residents and immediate neighbors as well.

The proposed plans were shown on poster boards, hand outs were provided, refreshments were available, Spanish translators were present, and one-on-one discussions held to seek comments and feedback on the project.

Attached are copies of the handouts, sign-in sheet, and a few photos of the event.